
I support this because I am an actor who has personally benefited by production companies coming to Portland such as Grimm, 
Leverage, Portlandia. As a recurring character on Grimm I personally spoke to many business people all over the city from food to 
construction to costumes and props and saw how we all benefit financially and emotionally.


